
From: Byrne, Timothy
To: Deardoff, Amy
Subject: FW: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
Date: Thursday, November 08, 2018 7:15:08 AM
Attachments: Pages from 20181004 DG.pdf - Adobe Acrobat.pdf

4957-WR-3_Proof of Publication
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 5:37 PM
To: Byrne, Timothy
Subject: FW: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
 
Proof  attached
 
Kathryn Bartlett
Internal Operations Manager
NWA Utility Services, Inc
www.nwautilityservices.com
Direct: 479-530-5926
 
 
 

From: andy@realclearneighborhoods.com [mailto:andy@realclearneighborhoods.com] 
Sent: Wednesday, November 07, 2018 4:29 PM
To: 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: RE: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
 
Here you go…
 

Sincerely,

Andy Hague

Real Clear Neighborhoods, Inc

m. (479) 236-7262
t. (479) 935-8989
e. andy@realclearneighborhoods.com
w. www.realclearneighborhoods.com
s. 4200GabelDr.  Fayetteville, AR 72703

 
 

From: Kathy Bartlett <kathy@aquatechsys.com> 
Sent: Wednesday, November 7, 2018 3:49 PM
To: andy@realclearneighborhoods.com
Subject: FW: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
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Have you had a chance to get this yet?
 

From: Kathy Bartlett [mailto:kathy@aquatechsys.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 1:33 PM
To: 'andy@realclearneighborhoods.com'
Subject: RE: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
 
I need to also have the proof of publication of the ad that the paper ran.  Can you get that for me
too please
 

From: andy@realclearneighborhoods.com [mailto:andy@realclearneighborhoods.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, November 06, 2018 12:03 PM
To: 'Byrne, Timothy'; 'Kathy Bartlett'
Subject: RE: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
 
Kathy,
Here you go, please let me know if you need anything else.
 

Sincerely,

Andy Hague

Real Clear Neighborhoods, Inc

m. (479) 236-7262
t. (479) 935-8989
e. andy@realclearneighborhoods.com
w. www.realclearneighborhoods.com
s. 4200GabelDr.  Fayetteville, AR 72703

 
 

From: Byrne, Timothy <ByrneT@adeq.state.ar.us> 
Sent: Tuesday, November 6, 2018 9:07 AM
To: 'Kathy Bartlett' <kathy@aquatechsys.com>
Cc: 'andy@realclearneighborhoods.com' <andy@realclearneighborhoods.com>
Subject: Proofs for 4957-WR-3
 
Kathy,
 
The public notice period for the Joyce Street Cottages permit has ended with no comments. Before
I can move it along I will need the Proof of Payment and Publication for the notice. Once you get
these in to me I can forward the permit ahead to be finalized. I believe it was published in the
Northwest Arkansas Democrat Gazette and billed to Mr. Hague.
 
If you have any questions, please feel free to call.
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Tim Byrne
Engineer
ADEQ, Water Division
5301 Northshore Dr.
NLR, AR 72118
(501)682-0648
 




